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	Text1p14: Mrs. Erdmann's Room #3
	Text2p14: class
newsletter
	Text5p14: mark your calendar
	Text3p14: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap14: December is here! I hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving and I am happy to see all the kids back at school.  We will still be going outside as weather permits so please send the kids with hats and gloves.  Reading at home is so important and helps with fluency and comprehension so please continue reading with your child at home, discussing our weekly stories, and returning the completed comprehension sheets.  Thank you!
	Text5ap14: Friday 12/3: Early Dismissal  1:15 pm
 
Monday 12/6: Friday 12/10: Santa's Workshop
 
Tuesday 12/14: Hot Lunch
 
Wednesday 12/22: Early Dismissal 11:15 am
 
Thursday December 23rd- Wednesday 
 
January 5th: Winter Break
 
Thursday 1/6: School back in session 
	Text4p14: What we're learning
	Text6p14: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap14: Reading:  
K- letter recognition, sounds, and sight words.
1st- Comprehension (wh questions), sequencing, phonemic awareness
2nd- Main idea, important events, characters, and setting.  
Math: 
K- number recognition, counting to 25
1st- skip counting, adding and subtracting multiples
2nd - money, time, skip counting review
Writing:
K- letter & number formation, name
1st- grammar, sentence structure
2nd- writing a paragraph; telling a story
Social Studies: Holidays around the world
Science: Chemical Reactions
	Text6ap14: There were many birthdays in November and it sounds like there were wonderful celebrations! This month is quiet on the birthday front, but we will be busy with lots of winter activities leading up to the break. I wish you all a wonderful holiday season and look forward to seeing all the kids back in the 2022!!!  
	Text7p14: contact me
	Text7ap14: Please feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns via RemindApp or e-mail me at merdmann@ahsd125.org


